
Message from the PTA:

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our teachers' meals for parent/teacher conferences
yesterday! We appreciate all of the donations of yummy food! There are still lots of spots available
for our next parent/teacher conference day next Thursday November 9. Sign Up here!

Tickets for the Winter Wonderland Pancake Breakfast fundraiser are now on sale. You can
purchase your tickets here The breakfast is on December 3 from 10-1. We hope to see you all
there!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A084BAEA62CABF94-45603236-resconference#/
https://app.memberhub.gives/winterwonderlandres


Mark your calendars for our next PTA Meeting on Tuesday, November 14 at 9:15. We will hear from
our principals and superintendent, as well as Aaron Gnap, Food Service Director for Revere
Schools. If you would like to submit questions from Mr. Gnap, please send them to Erin at
richfieldptapresident@gmail.com. Thank you!

Ms. Green is still collecting cereal boxes for our Domino Challenge on November 22. All cereal
boxes will be donated to the Akron Canton Foodbank. Keep your eye out for an upcoming volunteer
signup to help set up the cereal dominos! Thanks, and have a great weekend!

Test Drive a School Bus with Revere Local
Test Drive a School Bus Event - Revere Local

launch revereretreat2023.my.canva.site

Kindergarten Tuition

Dear Parents!

mailto:richfieldptapresident@gmail.com
https://revereretreat2023.my.canva.site/driveabus


If you are enrolled in the full day program and pay monthly, please make payment for November
asap!
Payments due by the 5th.

Thank you!

Cereal Box challenge !
We will be collecting new full size cereal boxes until Nov. 22. The cereal box domino challenge will
be held Weds. Nov. 22. All cereal boxes will be donated to the Akron-Canton food bank!



Picture retake day

We have scheduled picture retake day for Tuesday 12/12/23.
We asked when we can expect parents to get pictures and Ripcho explained they would send the
school pictures to proof the week of November 6th. We will review and send back. Hopefully this
process allows for enough time for parents to get their pictures and decide if they want retakes or
not. If this does not allow enough time for parents to review their pics we will push the retake day
back. Obviously any students who missed the first picture day will get pictures on retake day.
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